Hello Mill Creek, it is Wednesday, March 12th!

Mill Creek's Annual Movie Night is coming up on Friday, March 21st from 4-5:30 PM, doors open at
3:45 PM in the gym. This event is for Mill Creek students only; it is $10 to attend. Tickets include 2
slices of pizza, one beverage, one type of candy, and FREE popcorn all night! Please see Mrs.
Thompson to purchase tickets.

Today’s College and Career Week activity is a webquest about different careers. Teachers, please
complete the activity with your students to earn points towards donuts.

On March 24th we will have a fundraiser kickoff to help our school raise money for a PBIS Store!
Check out the Showcase next to the office in the next couple of days to see some of the prizes you can
win just for participating and helping us reach our goal. Also, when you turn in your golden ticket to
Mrs. Hill you will receive candy!!!!' Pay attention for more to come!

Please remember to check out some of the prizes you can win by participating in our upcoming
fundraiser to raise money for our new PBIS store! The prizes are located outside of the office in the
showcase!

Drama Club will not be meeting on Wednesday.

Today’s Wacky Wednesday Teachers in Theme was: Going on Vacation! The winners are: Ashley
Bouwman, Dylan Jones, Amelya Briggs, Oliver Holmes, Layla Norris, and Skilynn Eaton. Please go to
Mrs. Thompson’s room, room 108, after announcements for your prize!

Here are the current standings after day 3 of the College & Career Advisory challenges. In the lead is
Mrs. Thompson’s class with 42 points closely followed by Mr. Zurk and Mr. Thomson’s classes with
41. Remember to fill out the lunch application in the Panthers Google Classroom to earn extra points
for your Advisory. Winners of the McDonald’s lunch will be announced next week.

And here are the current standings for Mill Creek Madness: In the lead are Mrs. Wohlford, Mrs.
England, Mrs. Thompson, and Mrs. Pitsenberger. In the lead in the second chance bracket are Mr.
Thompson, Mr. Scheid, Mr. Emerson, and Mr. Freeland. Keep showing up to class on time every day
to advance your class in the brackets!

Reminder that the end of Quarter 3 is this Friday! Make sure you check-in with your teachers about
any missing assignments or retakes that you need to do to earn a passing grade. You get a fresh start

with Quarter 4 beginning on Monday. We are not accepting schedule change requests for Quarter 4.

Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better!



